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NEWSLETTER 4 – JANUARY 2011[image: image2.jpg]



Dear Parents, 

Welcome back. I hope that you had a restful family Christmas and that you enjoyed (mostly) the snowy weather. I am certain that the children did. Thank you for sending the children back to school looking so smart. They have returned refreshed and eager to work which is fantastic.

This term we already have lots of news and events. Firstly, I would like to welcome Miss Lynch to Mickleton. Miss Lynch is teaching Class 1. I am sure that she will thoroughly enjoy teaching our Reception children and becoming part of the Mickleton community. 

We also have new pupils to welcome. Holly and Mae Bevan have joined Year 4 whilst Patrick Amstey joined Year 5 this week. Welcome to Mickleton children, we know that you will enjoy it here.                     
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    We hope that this will not be the way Mrs Walker and I look this half term! However, it may be that we do have more snow in the next few weeks. Please ensure that your telephone contact details are up to date so that we can contact you via the snowline. If we do need to close the school we will also post the closure on the Gloucestershire County Council website. 

Although this is a short half-term we will be using it to launch our ‘share’ lesson programme. Some of you attended a ‘Share’ science lesson with Class 3 last year which proved to be very popular. This half-term we will be providing ‘Share’ science in Class 3, ‘Share’ writing in Class 2 and ‘Share’ geography in Class 4. Individual teachers will let you know exact dates and details. 
Class 2 – ‘Share’ writing lesson – 9:00 a.m. Thursday 10th February
Class 3 – ‘Share’ science lesson – 1:30 p.m. Wednesday 19th January
Class 4 – ‘Share’ geography lesson – date tbc
[image: image4.wmf]Thank you very much to everyone for providing email addresses so that we can email letters to you. We are delighted that over 80% of families have provided a current email address. If you have not provided an address but have a working email then please let Mrs Barnett know. We hope that this new method of communication will work well. If there are any teething problems then please let us know.
After-school clubs will begin next week (week beginning 10th January). You should have received an email letter yesterday detailing available clubs. Please ensure that you child returns their preference slip as soon as possible. 

We are delighted to have secured ‘Wider opportunities’ music tuition for classes 3 and 4 this term. All children in the class will be given a series of lessons during school time, completely free of charge! This should be very exciting, especially as the teachers can also join in. Class 3 will be taught recorder and Class 4 will learn clarinet. The first week will be the week of 24th January. All children in the class learn together so you can imagine the noise!
Lastly, congratulations to Mrs Pratley in our kitchen for being awarded ‘5 stars’ for food hygiene. Well done Mrs Pratley! 
Yours sincerely,    
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Sally Geary

Headteacher
